
Club Officers

   President: John Hudson  
315-452-0060

   Vice President: Dave Shaffer
 315-532-7340

   Treasurer: Jaime Humez
315-436-8064

   Sgt at Arms: Walt Ellmaker
                                    315-391-3124
   Secretary: Joe Chovan

315-655-3546
   Membership: Robert Emborski

315-427-2214
         remborsk@gmail.com

Board of Directors

   Gene Pierson 315-698-8927
   Jerry Bunting 315-699-8879
   Jeff Yankee 315-289-2741
   Mary Chovan 315-655-3546
   Ken Humez 315-436-8064
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Visit us on the web at:  http://www.northsportsmansclub.net

Club Address:
1708 County Rte. 37 North
West Monroe, NY  13167

Club e-mail:
northsportsmansclub@yahoo.com

Club Mailing Address:
P.O. Box 214

West Monroe, NY 13167

From the President

Well we've made another trip around the sun, 2024 is here. 
Deer season has ended successful for some, not so much for 
others.

Things at the club are running smoothly thanks to our 
volunteers. Membership remains stable at about 400. Our 
AED account is nearly at the estimated needed total. With 
the new requirement by New York State that AEDs are 
required for youth activities (which we have) any 
contribution would be a great help.

Results of the December club officers are in (posted at 
right).

Please note that our mailing address has changed.
 (see below right)

Renewals due March 1

Club membership renewal forms can be found here:
http://www.northsportsmansclub.net/membership_renewal.pdf

Please print and return with payment before March 1.  Thank 
you!

New member orientations are held on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays each month at 10 AM sharp.
Please pass the word to any prospective members, or stop by if you'd like a quick refresher to re-
acquaint yourself with the latest club facilities. 
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